
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 
 

                   23 November 2022 
      

Sir/Madam: 
 

Please be informed that upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards 
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) as contained in its 
Resolution No. CPM-320-22 the Department is awarding the contract on the following 
project/procurement to your firm, MCCD Engineering Services & Trading: 
 

Project Title End-User Unit 

PROCUREMENT OF REPLACEMENT OF TWO (2) 
WINDOW TYPE AIRCONDITIONING UNITS OF THE 
OFFICE OF ASSET MANAGEMENT AND SUPPORT 

SERVICES (OAMSS) 

 
OAMSS 

 
The contract has a total cost of Eighty-Four Thousand Pesos (PhP 

84,000.00) only, including taxes and other lawful charges.  
 
This award and the implementation of the project/procurement are subject to 

the signing of a contract and compliance with all applicable accounting and auditing 
rules and regulations. 

     
                                                                      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
                  ANTONIO A. MORALES 

                Undersecretary and  
                    Head of the Procuring Entity 

 
 
 
 
MCCD Engineering Services & Trading    
    RVK Bldg., Kumintang Ibaba, Batangas City 
    
    
 
   
 


